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Licensing Act 2003 Consultation Policy (draft) 
            
 
      
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As a requirement of the Licensing Act 2003, licensing authorities are required to 
consult on their licensing policies every five years. This in accordance with the 
current guidance issued under section 182 of the Licensing Act. 
 
The minor changes are at paragraphs 1.5, 1.6, 1.12,1.16 to 1.19 and 1.50. These 
changes are inclusions and updates since the previous policy was published. There 
have also been some minor changes to the consultees list. 
 
In order for our Council Members to have time to consider your comments, I must 
ask that I receive them by no later than 16th November 2020. 
 
Our preferred method of contact is via our email to licensing@eppingforestdc.gov.uk.  
Alternatively, you can send your comments to: The Licensing Section, Civic Offices, 
High Street, Epping, Essex CM16 4BZ  
 
Thank you for spending the time to consider this matter and if I can be of any 
assistance please contact me, 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
K Tuckey 
Licensing Manager 
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